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DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20250 

September 30, 1976 

TO: Jim Cavanaugh 
Deputy Assistant to the President 
The White House 

SUBJECT: P.L. 480 Wheat Exports 

The Associated Press article entitled "Food for Peace 
Wheat Cut" published in the September 23 issue of the 
Philadelphia Evening Bulletin is not correct. We will 
attempt to get t~e AP to run a correction. 

The AP reporter compared the wrong data. In our original 
P.L. 480 Title I budget for FY 1976, we allocated only 
72 percent of the budget for wheat, not 80.5 percent as 
claimed by the AP reporter. 

The AP reporter compared our P.L. 480, Title I budget 
for FY 1977 with the revised budget for FY 1976. You 
will recall that the initial FY 1976 budget for P.L. 480 
was raised in December 1975 following the Sinai Accord. 
The increase was mostly for wheat, and raised the wheat 
share of the total budget to 81 percent. 

In our FY 1977 budget we plan to export 3.6 million tons 
of wheat under Title I of P.L. 480. This compares with 
actual shipments of 2.8 million tons in FY 1976 ended 
June 30, 1976. 

We have made good progress in the early programing of 
P.L. 480 wheat for FY 1977. Nearly half of the 3.6 
million tons has been committed and the new fiscal year 
does not begin until October 1. We never before have 
been this far ahead. It is a very positive step. 

~&~ 
EARL L. BUTZ 
Secretary 

Digitized from Box 5 of the Richard B. Cheney Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



..: I The Evening Bulletin 
BUSINESS TODAY 
Thursday, September 23, 1976 
(Page & 9) 



• • • • ·~~ ~~ • 11"- ~-- . -~ 

JWll!.--~- .. .., 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

,_,t.~-':" 

/ •. I'. 

ORIGINAL RETIRED TO 
SPECIAL DOCUMENTS FILE 




